
Violent incident highlights understaffing crisis
 Austria 

The vida private services union has reported with concern a violent incident 
between patients at an addition clinic in Vienna. The union says it was shocking that 
at the time there was only one member of staff on the night shift responsible for 45 
patients. Vida wants immediate action to ensure no member of staff works alone 
and calls for support for its new campaign, "More of us, better for everyone." The 
campaign calls for 20% more staff in hospitals and national, legal minimum staffing 
levels along with measures to boost education and training.
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